
Joint Meeting Regarding the Administrative Consent Order for Defueling, Closure, and 
Drinking Water Protection for the Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility and Joint Base Pearl 

Harbor-Hickam Water System among Community Representation Initiative Elected Members 
and representatives of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, U.S. Navy, and Defense 

Logistics Agency 
 

July 31, 2025 
5:00pm – 8:00pm 

 
mid-meeting break estimated 6:15pm 

public comment opens not later than 7:30pm 
 
Attendance Options: 

In person at: Oahu Veterans Center, 1298 Kukila Street, Honolulu, Hawaii, 96818 
Online at: Webinar Registration - Zoom 

 
Estimated 
Duration  Not later than 

10 minutes Opening, Introductions, Agenda Review 5:00 pm 

15 minutes Report Out on July 2 Spill Incident Response and Clean Up 
Representatives of the U.S. Navy will provide a 5-10-minute overview 
of the July 2, 2025 release and take 5 minutes of questions from CRI 
elected members.  
 

5:10 pm 

50 minutes Re-Opening of the Navy's Aiea-Halawa and Red Hill Shafts 
Representatives of the U.S. Navy will provide a no more than 10-
minute summary of water quality and treatment at the Aiea-Halawa 
and Red Hill shafts. 
 
CRI elected members will have 40 minutes to ask questions of Navy 
representatives and regulators.  

5:25 pm 

15 minutes Break 6:15 pm 

50 minutes Tank Closure Plan Supplement 4 
Representatives of the U.S. Navy will provide a no more than 10-
minute overview of the latest Tank Closure Plan.  
 
CRI elected member will have 40 minutes to ask questions of Navy 
representatives and regulators. 

6:30 pm 

10 minutes Final CRI Comments and Updates 7:20 pm 

30 minutes Public Comment 
The final 30 minutes of this meeting will be reserved for comments 
from members of the public. Each speaker must sign up to speak (in 
person or online) and share their name, organization (if applicable), 
and question or comment.  

7:30 pm 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fusepa.zoomgov.com%2Fwebinar%2Fregister%2FWN_s6GSrJs5Q2uXFF0uD8UTLg%23%2Fregistration&data=05%7C02%7CMarincola.JamesPaul%40epa.gov%7Cb1639e7c6adf41ab3e4608ddc56a9e9f%7C88b378b367484867acf976aacbeca6a7%7C0%7C0%7C638883783902601334%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SaOlPq9irg8jI%2FhTDWibsCgV45zN2qhH%2BDBDpUPWO%2Fc%3D&reserved=0


 
Speakers with questions or comments that are in-scope will be invited 
to speak for up to 2 minutes, in order.  
 
Attending members of the CRI, Navy, EPA, or DLA will not provide 
responses in this meeting, but may share information or responses to 
relevant questions by or at the next scheduled meeting. 

 Adjournment 8:00 pm 

 
Items requested by elected CRI members not on the agenda: 
 

• Discussion about the Office of Inspector General Reports issued in November 2024 and 
the Navy's corrective action plans. 

 
Written Comment from Navy: 
 
The Department of the Navy is in receipt of the Department of Defense Inspector General's 
investigations of the Red Hill Bulk Fuel Storage Facility.  We are committed to constant 
improvement to ensure the highest standards of operation, maintenance, safety, and oversight 
at all of our facilities at all times. 
 
We recognize the importance of protecting the environment including our drinking water 
systems and complying with federal and state regulations, as well as Department of Defense 
policies. The Navy has reviewed the IG reports and recommendations, and we are committed to 
implementing improvements based on these findings. 
 
The Navy remains dedicated to transparency and accountability in our operations. We actively 
engage and communicate with stakeholders in a variety of venues. These engagements, coupled 
with active coordination with regulatory agencies, have strengthened our practices to ensure 
the well-being of our communities and the protection of the environment. 
 
We appreciate the insights provided by the Inspector General's investigation and will continue to 
work diligently to address recommendations to enhance public trust. 
 

• Discussion about the federal spending so far to remediate the Red Hill water crisis, and 
close the facility. How is the $3 Billion appropriated by Congress so far being spent? 

 
Budget questions should be directed to the Congressional Delegation or Congressional Budget 
Office.   


